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February 17, 2016 
 
 
J. Braam  
Managing Director, Environmental and Engineering Services and City Engineer   
 
 
I hereby certify that the Municipal Council, at its meeting held on February 16, 2016 resolved: 
 
10. That, on the recommendation of the Managing Director, Environmental and Engineering 
Services and City Engineer, the following actions be taken with respect to the Blackfriars Bridge 
Environmental Assessment: 

a) the Blackfriars Bridge Environmental Study Report BE ACCEPTED; 

b) a Notice of Completion for the project BE FILED with the Municipal Clerk; 

c) the Environmental Study Report BE PLACED on public record for a 30-day review period; 
and, 

d) the attached presentation from D. MacRae, Division Manager, Transportation Planning 
and Design, with respect to this matter, BE RECEIVED.    (2016-T05)  (10/3/CWC) 

 
C. Saunders 
City Clerk 
\lk 
 
 cc. C. Haines, Dillon Consulting Limited, 130 Dufferin Avenue, London, ON N6A 5R2 

E. Soldo, Director, Roads and Transportation  
D. MacRae, Division Manager, Transportation Planning and Design 
K. Grabowski, Transportation Design Engineer   
J. Fullick, Technologist ll  
J. Nethercott, Documentation Service Representative  
Chair and Members, Transportation Advisory Committee  
Chair and Members, London Advisory Committee on Heritage 
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